RESOLUTION 2014-01

A RESOLUTION REGARDING THE PROPOSED CUTTING OF TREES ON I-26

WHEREAS, SCDOT has proposed a plan to clear cut trees along I-26 between Summerville and I-95 in an
effort to reduce the number of collisions and fatalities that they believe to be a result of the dense forested
area within the median of 1-26,

WHEREAS, the Town of James Island does not believe that removing trees along the median of I-26 is the
best traffic calming method,

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Town of James Island does not support the proposed
cutting of trees along 1-26.

Adopted this 16" day of January, 2014.
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